

Office of the Governor

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Commissioner Gerald Bailey

FROM:

Governor Rick Scott

RE:

Trayvon Martin

DATE:

March 19, 2012

The circumstances surrounding the death of Trayvon Martin have caused significant concern within the Sanford community and the state. I understand an investigation was initiated by the Sanford Police Department and referred to the Eighteenth Judicial Circuit State Attorney's Office. I believe it is appropriate that the Florida Department of Law Enforcement provide any assistance necessary to fully investigate this matter. Accordingly, please ensure that FDLE offers and provides the appropriate resources to the State Attorney's Office as they continue their investigation.

####